
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

7th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,   

8M St Annes Catholic Church Visit  

I am writing to inform you that your son/daughter will be visiting St Anne’s Catholic Church on Terrace Road, Buxton 

for a Service of the Word with Fr Gerry on Friday 14th March.   

This has been arranged for an hour during the school day so no alternative travel will need to be arranged. Pupils will 

walk to St Anne’s and back, supervised by staff.   

The aim is to help children gain a better understanding of the significance of different aspects of the sacraments as 

part of their RE curriculum and what it means to be a part of the St Thomas More community.   

If you have any questions, please email dhamilton@stm.srscmat.co.uk  

Thank you for your support.  

  

Yours Faithfully   

  

Dan Hamilton   

Lay Chaplain    
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